
Code Club - 
Monday after school

Digital leaders -
Applications to be sent out

Esports team -
Competitions to be

announced

Start of year 

Upcoming
Events

Online Safety Forum - A digital forum for Year
5+6 parents to discuss their concerns around

digital safety and ask questions:
 Tuesday 1st October: 9-9.30am

A local area talk about Digital parenting from
Islington parental support: 
Thursday 10th October

See: https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/digital-
parenting-tickets-1015152818407 

Free event, but please book

Extra
School

Activities

Please remember to look at our website
to find links to useful parental support

and guides:
https://canonburyprimaryschool.co.uk/

parents/online-safety/

Digital News
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Our website

In our digital age, ensuring our children’s online
safety is more important than ever. Please remind
your kids to be cautious about sharing personal
information and to use privacy settings on social
media. It's also crucial to have open conversations
about the importance of respectful online behaviour

and recognising potential online threats.
Additionally, fostering a good digital balance is
essential. Encourage your children to create, not

just consume, by engaging in activities like coding,
digital art, or writing. This helps them develop a

positive relationship with technology and reinforces
the value of being proactive in their online

experiences.
By staying informed and involved, we can help our
children navigate the internet safely, responsibly,

and creatively.






